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Dear Town Council:

Elizabeth Tavernier <elizabeth.tavernier@yahoo.com>
Monday, May 11, 2020 2:15 PM

Public Comment; Jason Anderson

Turf Field Project

I am reaching out to you in support of the turf field project. | have said many times that a turf field should have been
installed when the new school was built 10 years ago. Given the fact that a private donor has donated $364,000 and the
BOE has committed $200,000 towards this project, it only seems reasonable that the Town would do their share and
commit $300,000 to complete the process given the fact that there will be no tax impact to get this done.

Prolonging this project will most definitely cost tax payers more money in the end. Construction costs will go up and the
possibility of securing private donations as well as using surplus funds may not be available.

Finally, our town and kids need something positive to look forward to. The only thing that has been in the news has been
negative, give our town and our kids something to long forward to - something that we can all be proud of!

Thank you

Elizabeth and Paul Tavernier
560 L'Homme St Ext
Danielson



